

P.O. Box 45312, Seattle, WA 98145 nwcc@frontier.com 206.523.1196 www.northwestchamberchorus.org

October 25, 2018

Dear Friends:

Hello, my name is Bobby Lindsey and I am the recently elected President of the Board of Directors for the Northwest Chamber Chorus. It is my pleasure to welcome you to join us for another exciting year of music. Artistic Director Mark Kloepper and UW Doctoral Candidate Elisabeth Cherland have created a concert season that is both exciting and reflective. We are particularly excited to share with you Morten Lauridsen's Lux Aeterna, with orchestra, on our June concert.

Music and singing have always been a part of my life. Some of my earliest memories are of my mother taking me and three of my siblings to my great-grandmother's nursing home to sing for her and other residents. I remember the joy on their faces while listening and watching us perform. These early experiences created in me a love of singing and a deep appreciation for the power of music and its unique ability to draw together a community of diverse people.

Your continued support not only helps to build this community, it allows us to hire and keep great employees like Mark, a skilled and caring artistic director, Ali, a gifted accompanist and fantastic singer, and Betsy, our enthusiastic and indispensable executive director. Your gifts allow us to occasionally hire guest musicians and other artists that make our concerts even better. You make it possible for us to produce CDs and to host clinicians to help us to be better musicians.

You are very welcome to use the contribution levels outlined below as a guide. However, regardless of the amount, any contribution is greatly appreciated. We also invite you to purchase season tickets for yourself and to mark the dates on your calendar early. With your generous and sustaining help, we will continue to bring you great music for another 50 years!

- Tuners (\$25-\$99) receive acknowledgment in concert programs and on our web site.
- Hummers (\$100 to \$249) receive 2 tickets to your choice of season concerts.
- Singers (\$250 to \$499) receive all of the above & 2 admissions to our Benefit Auction, April 27, 2019.
- Divas (\$500 to \$999) receive 2 season tickets & 2 admissions to the Benefit Auction, April 27, 2019.
- Directors (\$1,000 or more) receive 4 season tickets & 2 admissions to the Benefit Auction, April 27, 2019

Thank you, Thank you, for your continued support!

Bobby Lindsey, President Northwest Chamber Chorus Board of Directors

P.S. Consider a Sustaining Gift! Simply arrange a monthly gift online or through the NWCC office. Charged to your credit card monthly, a sustaining gift makes a tremendous impact while remaining affordable to you.